COMMUNICATION: October 1, 2013, CALISTOGA CITY COUNCIL MEETING
ITEM: 111

From: Aldaron Laird <riverplanner@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2013 2:00 PM

To: Erik Lundquist

Cc: gypsyking44@yahoo.com

Subject: Hitchcock Appeal

Erik,

| am a friend of Robert and Lily Hitchcock. | do not know if Mr. Hitchcock has contacted you, but a member of their
immediate family passed away Sunday, and they had to leave the area Monday. Mr. Hiichcock was planning on attending
tonight's City Council meeting, but he cannot now. When the matter of his appeal was to be addressed by the City
Council he was going to ask them to not dismiss his appeal and he intended on requesting that the City Council schedule
a hearing so he would be afforded the opportunity to address the City Council directly on his appeal. On Mr. Hitchcock’s
behalf } would appreciate it if you would convey his regrets to the City Council for not attending tonight’s meeting and
forward his request to the City Council to not dismiss his appeal and to schedule a hearing for his appeal. If you could
confirm receipt of this email and that you would be so kind as to convey Mr. Hitchcock’s request to the City Council that
would be very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Aldaron Laird

Environmental Planner

Trinity Associates

980 7th Street

Arcata, CA 95521

707-825-8770 office

707-845-6877 mobile

mailto:riverplanner@gmail.com

From: Erik Lundquist <ELundguist@ci.calistoga.ca.us>
To: "gypsyking44@yahoo.com" <qypsyking44@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2013 10:03 AM
Subject: October 1, 2013 - City Council Staff Report {Appeal)

Robert

Please find attached the Staff Report and supporting documents for the October 1, 2013 City Council meeting regarding
your appeal of the Planning Commission’s action to approval variances at 1332-1/2 Berry Street.

Thank you

Erik V. Lundquist

Senior Planner

City of Calistoga

(P) 707.942.2827

(F) 707.942.2831
elundquist@ci.calistoga.ca.us




